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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING

DATE: September 18, 2018

TO: Engineering and Operations Committee

Dean Efstathiou, Chair

Tom Campbell

Ed Colley

William Cooper

Gary Martin

Lynne Plambeck

FROM: Brian J. Folsom, Chief Engineer

Keith Abercrombie, Chief Operating Officer

The Engineering and Operations Committee meeting that was scheduled for Thursday,

October 4, 2018 at 5:30 PM. in the Training Room at the Rio Vista Water Treatment Plant has

been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, October 3, 2018 at 5:30 PM. The location

remains the same.

Posted on September 18. 2018.
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